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LANDFILL, REFUSE, AND SEWER FEES TO INCREASE BY 5% BEGINNING
JANUARY 1, 2022

CLOVIS, NM - Last year the Clovis City Commission approved a 5% increase for landfill,
refuse, and sewer fees for the years 2021 and 2022. The Clovis City Code has been amended to
reflect this change. The 2022 increase will come into effect on January 1, 2022.

All refuse and sewer accounts will continue to be billed on a monthly basis. Below is
information regarding the new monthly rates with the 5% increase:

● The monthly residential refuse (garbage) rate will be $17.44 per month
● The monthly residential refuse (garbage) rate for multi-family dwellings will be $13.30

per dwelling
● The monthly sewer rate will be $2.14 per drain with a minimum of $10.70 for up to five

drains
● Commercial refuse will continue to be billed monthly and include a 5% increase effective

February 2022
● There will be a 5% increase for extra dumping at the landfill

For more information regarding the increase, please contact the Finance Department at (575)
769-7827.
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